Prof. Rogers

c/o Prof. Loretta Slover

7 Colchester Street
Brookline, Massachusets 02146

Lisbon, May 9, 1981

Dear Professor Rogers,

It was a pleasure to meet you and your wife
and to learn from you the results of your research about Azores.
I was very struck by your knowledge as well as by your contagious

enthusiasm.

I want to thank you too for the opportunity
to meet your students at Harvard. 1 hope that they got a picture
of the cohplexity of the Portuguese background.

Alping tolged yogu inltha' Yuture and to meet

you whenever you will come to this countxy,

I remain yours sincerely

Maria de Lourdes Pintasilgo
Al. Banto Antonio dos Capuchos 4-5°

1100 LISBOA
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